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Sam? You may have to wait a little longer because of a glitch in the system for some
users of tax refund loan services.

Jan. 06, 2021

COVID-19

CORGMAVIELS DISEASE 2079

Are you still waiting to get your second economic stimulus payment from Uncle Sam?
You may have to wait a little longer because of a glitch in the system for some users of

tax refund loan services.

According to various media sources, payments for an unspecified number of
taxpayers who used tax preparation services and also used a refund loan, such as
TurboTax and H&R Block, were sent to a bank account that was related to the bank
behind thatloan. So these individuals won’t have access to those funds until the IRS

cleans up the mess.
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Congress approved the second round of economic stimulus payments late in
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Certain taxpayers are receiving debit cards even if they received payment through

direct deposit the first time.

You can check your payment status on the IRS’ “Get My Payment” tool at
https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus/get-my-payment. But that’s where some people ran
into trouble. They discovered that their payment was sent to a bank account that
wasn’t theirs. In fact, the account was linked to TurboTax, H&R Block or some other
tax return preparation service. The IRS has not yet indicated the scope of the

problem.

TurboTax has claimed the IRS alone has the ability to determine eligibility and
distribute stimulus payments. It has indicated that, by law, that it must return
payments to the IRS. H&R Block has said that it is rerouting payments and customer
service representatives are standing by to help taxpayers in this predicament by

phone or online.

Of course, this is little consolation to taxpayers who are relying an on immediate
cash transfusion to help them get through difficult times. At least you can claim a tax

credit for a payment you have not yet received on your 2020 tax return.

The IRS says for all other taxpayers who may have closed their previous bank
accounts and no longer have access to them, those stimulus payments will be
returned by those banks to the IRS.

The IRS is not offering a way to change bank account information. Those who did
notreceive either or both of the two stimulus payments, but who should have
received them (including payments for dependents) will be able to claim a Recovery
Rebate Credit on their April tax return, which will result in the same value on their

taxes, and can be refunded to them.
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Learn more on the IRS website:
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